

BFHD INFO Bulletin

Benton-Franklin Health District

Primary Contact

Contact: Dr. Amy Person, Health Officer

509-460-4550 Phone:

drperson@bfhd.wa.gov E-mail:

Date: March 23, 2020

Secondary Contact

Heather Hill, CD Supervisor

509-460-4232

heatherh@bfhd.wa.gov

A Conversation with your Health Officer

Fourth in a Series of COVID-19 Forums for Health Care Providers

Dr. Amy Person, Benton-Franklin Health District Health Officer, will present the latest update to COVID-19 in a webinar for local health care providers. Due to time constraints, please submit questions in advance to Covid-19@bfhd.wa.gov.

Date: Tuesday, March 24, 2020

Time: 5:30 - 6:00pm

This week's topics will include:

- Testing, including access, timeliness of results, and accuracy of patient information on requisitions
- Current case counts
- Availability and utilization of testing supplies
- Addressing your needs please submit questions to Covid-19@bfhd.wa.gov

Join Zoom Meeting

https://zoom.us/i/601943342

Meeting ID: 601 943 342

One tap mobile

+16699006833,,601943342# US (San Jose)

+19294362866,,601943342# US (New York)

Dial by your location

+1 669 900 6833 US (San Jose)

+1 929 436 2866 US (New York)

Meeting ID: 601 943 342